
 

Dear Parents 

 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  

 

In Numeracy, the children will be revising some of the key learning objectives that 
they have covered this year. We will be looking at any gaps in their learning to give 

them some extra support or opportunities to extend their learning. We will cover 

number bonds, addition, subtraction and time.  
 

In Literacy, the children will be revising the common exception words and revisiting 

all the sounds in preparation for assessment week. They will also be practising real 
and nonsense words for the Phonics Screening test.  

 

In Science, the children are going to begin revising for their upcoming assessments. 

The children are going to be completing activities that cover the topics we have 
studied this year. They will look over Ourselves, Being Alive, Hearing Sounds, 

Growing Plants, Pushes and Pulls and What is it made of?   

 
In IPC, the children will be looking at the new topic, ‘All Dressed Up’. They will look 

at the traditional dress of Qatar and compare and discuss their own traditional dress 

from their home country. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 School will be closed on Sunday 13 May and will re-open on Monday 14 

May 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 

teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 As the weather is warming up please send your child to school with a hat. 

No hat, no play! 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

Year 1 Team 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (2018) 


